
 

 

 
 

Parent Survey 2022  

 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
I wanted to write to thank all of you who took the time to fill in our recent Parent Questionnaire; your opinions and feedback are 
extremely important to us. We have been analysing the results and identifying what we can learn and how we can use them to further 
the development of Olderfleet PS. A school should always be reviewing its procedures and your opinions form a fundamental part of 
that process.  
 
The responses from the parent survey are also available on the school website. There were plenty of positives to be taken from the 
report and this highlights a number of strengths that you feel the school has. We have also listened to areas that you feel could be 
improved upon and the staff and I with the Board of Governors, have already put plans into action.  
 
Finally, I always welcome feedback about any aspect of school life. I am always very keen to hear from parents/guardians with 
suggestions for improvement in the way we are operating. Please feel free to contact me if you feel you have something to contribute 
or discuss current procedures.  
 
Yours in Education,  
 
Mr B Harvey  
Principal  
 



 

 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Additional Comments Already In Place Future Actions 

Parking Difficulties 
 

Double Yellow Lines 
School Community Reminders 
No Parking Zones 

Creation of a Community 
Partnership Programme with 
Police Service and Dept. of 
Infrastructure.  
 

Lunchtime Supervision & 
Litter 

Lunchtime supervisors 
Playground Zones 
Positive Behaviour Strategies 

More activities available 
More equipment available 
Pupil Voice suggestions 
Recommence School Council  
More Bins available 
 

Composite Classes Continued Review Process 
with Board of Governors  
Ongoing Pupil Enrolment 
Review  

Board of Governor 
Consultations  
Education Authority 
Consultations  
Advanced notices  
Review of Enrolment Figures  

Reward Programmes for Good 
Behaviour 

Pupil of The Week 
Good Choices 
Principal Award 

Attendance Awards 
Curriculum Awards 

Early Drop Off/ Breakfast Club Stopped due to poor 
attendance and increased 
running costs 
Covid-19 regulations 

Early Drop off with supervised 
provision 
Basic cost – 50p 
Ongoing review needed to 
monitor usage and cost 
viability 

School Costing for Extra 
Curricular Activities 

Activities offered to all year 
groups 
New equipment required 
External Providers Cost 
 

School subsidising 
programmes to reduce cost to 
families 
PTA support initiatives 
 


